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Comment Response 

Comment received from outside Technical 
Consultation Portal (TCP), directly by email.  
Clarification is required on which drawings 
require designer to consider the effects of 
higher reinforcement strengths, and which 
require simple changing of Grade from 400W 
to 500W.  

Agree.  
Bullet 2 will be clarified so that all drawings 
where the designer has design input will 
require designer to consider effects of higher 
reinforcement strength.  
Bullet 3 is modified to clarify that only 
standard drawings that are already fully 
designed and require only addition of 
dimensions or other minor information, will 
have reinforcement Grade changed from 
400W to 500W.  

 


